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REDNAL HILL INFANT SCHOOL  
Number 20 – 18th February 2022 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                         18th February 2022 to 3rd March 2022          

John in Little Acorns will be 4                          Oliver, Esme and L’Ryah in Hazel will be 6                                                                      
Riley in Palm will be 6                                         Zachary and Marshall in Willow will be 6                                                                                         

Aleena, Arlo, Macey and Skyla in Chestnut will be 7               Harry and Bobby in Sycamore will be 7  

PARENT PARTNERSHIP  
We are looking forward to welcoming parents back into 
school to share in children’s learning.  

YEAR 1-MODEL REDNAL  
Thank you to everyone who came along yesterday and 
contributed to the Year One project on our local area– 
from the launch with the CarFest to the finale of Model 
Rednal it has been a huge success and the children have 
shown real engagement and motivation to learn. 

 

YEAR 2– WORLD BOOK DAY THURSDAY 3rd March 
Parents are invited to join their child in class to take part 
in reading activities.  
Hawthorn Class—9.00am—9.45am 
Sycamore Class– 1.15pm—2.00pm 
Chestnut Class—2.15pm—3.00pm  
 

RECEPTION & NURSERY - 
A CHANCE TO SHARE IN OUR LEARNING ABOUT 
FARM ANIMALS 
Ash Class—Monday 7th March 2.15pm 
Elm and Oak Class—Tuesday 8th March 2.15pm 
Morning Nursery—Friday 11th March 10.30am 
Afternoon and Full Time Nursery—Friday 11th March 2.15pm 

                                DIARY DATES 

 
Monday 28th February– Second half of the term starts 

Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day  

Thursday 3rd March—Year 2 Parent visits  

Monday 7th March—Ash Class Parent visit 

Tuesday 8th March—Elm and Oak Class Parent visit 

Friday 11th March—Nursery Parent visit 

Tuesday 26th April—Parent Consultations, details to follow 

Wednesday 27th April—Parent Consultations, details to follow  

Enjoy Half Term week 
See you on Monday 28th February 

Our “Month of Marvellous Books” will be 
launched on Thursday 3rd March with World 
Book Day. This year we are inviting children to 
come to school in their pyjamas or dress up as a 
favourite book character. Children will enjoy activities 
based around story-telling, creating characters, illustrating 
and listening to stories being read out loud. Ian Billings,  
children’s author will be visiting us on 7th March.   

COVID UPDATE ….what Covid? 
We are pleased to inform you that for the first time 

in a long time our school is Covid free! Fingers crossed this              

continues after half term. Please continue to use LFD tests 

regularly to avoid a re-emergence of the virus.  

    Attendance this Half Term  
       Whole school attendance this half term is 93%.  

    Let’s aim to improve our attendance next half term and reach our target of 96%.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Household Support Grant  
Support is available to households in Birmingham 
over the winter using funding from the                     
Government’s Household Support Fund. 
Follow the link below to see if you are eligible to 
apply for the funding of £150 per household.  

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/hsf 


